
 

  

Dear Parents, 

 

Easter Egg Bingo 

 

Thankyou to everyone who attended our Easter Egg Bingo evening last Friday.  It was good 

family fun and all children went home with an egg.  We raised an amazing £533 which will 

be spent buying ICT equipment for Mr Bailey to run a lunchtime Computing Club after the 

holidays. 
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UNICEF 

Please encourage the children to record their miles and gain sponsorship over the holidays.  In Monday 

assemblies, the children have been learning about the help UNICEF provides to children in countries like 

Ukraine, Sudan, Yemen, Syria, Gaza and many more.  UNICEF provide life – saving aid and help children 

have an education.  Please email photos of your children walking to Mrs Kendall at  

office@parkhillschool.co.uk for us to show in assembly. 

 

 

 

PTA Event – Friday 19th April – Movie Night 

 

Tickets are now on sale for Movie Night which will take place on Friday 19th April 3.30 – 6pm.  The children will have a picnic 

tea and watch a movie in the hall.  We held one in the autumn term and the children loved it. 

Please note there will not be After School Club this night so staff can help at Movie Night. 

It is open to all children from Pre-school to Year 6. Please email Mrs Kendall for tickets to office@parkhillschool.co.uk and 

school will invoice you accordingly. Tickets will be sent home Monday 15th April. 

Polytunnel 

Forest School lessons have been in our new polytunnel recently and the children are loving planting and growing.  Well done, 

Mrs Taylor. Look at these amazing photos below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHICKS in Pre-school 

Spring is definitely here in Pre-school where we have hatched 8 chicks, much to delight of the 

children.  They are going to join the rest of the brood at Mr Whittaker’s home over Easter. The 

children suggested names for them and we chose: Nugget, Korma, Pie, Goujon. Hoppy by Harper 

Y5, Chuckle by Ethan Y5, Feathers by Ali-Hussain Y4 and Eggy by John Y4. 

 

 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 

There is a new Extra-curricular club timetable for Summer term.  Your child has a copy plus the signing-up 

form.   Please return forms to school on the 15th April.  Can we recommend Drama Club run by Basics 

Theatre School. The children have all had a taster and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 
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Summer Uniform 

 

When we return after the holidays, the children should wear their summer uniform as detailed below:- 

 

Girls 

 

Summer (Easter until October half term) 

Summer dress (only available from Grays)  

Navy Cardigan 

Blazer 

Plain white ankle socks 

Black shoes 

 

Optional Mac in a Sac (cagoule) is available as part of the Summer uniform 

 

Boys 

 

Grey shorts (from Grays)   

White short sleeve shirt 

School tie   

Navy V-neck jumper trimmed with royal blue   

Navy blazer trimmed with royal blue braid   

Navy ankle socks 

Black shoes, not boots. 

 

Summer (Easter until October half term)  

White short sleeve shirt 

Navy ankle socks 

 

Optional Mac in a Sac (cagoule) is available as part of the Summer uniform. 

 

Reception children as above but wear the school polo shirt instead of a shirt and tie, summer dress for girls.   

Reception children will also need wellington boots in school at all times. 

 

Pre-School  

 

Summer dress for girls (optional) 

 

 

Easter Holidays 

 

Have a wonderful Easter Break.   

We wish all our Muslim families a joyous Eid Celebration. 

And we look forward to welcoming the children back bright and breezy on Monday 15th April in their summer uniform. 

 


